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KINDERWORLD INTERNATIONAL KINDERGARTEN @ CIPUTRA 

SEPTEMBER 2019 

Dear Parents 

 

Moon Festival 
 
We had such a wonderful day on Friday, 13 September, celebrating the 
Mid-Autumn Festival. As we prepared all week using decorations, 
masks and learning songs, the children grew very excited. We enjoyed 
the day with a number of different activities including making lanterns, 
parading around the school, making moon cakes and we even had a 
surprise gift from one of our parents that all of Kindergarten enjoyed. 
We would like to thank all of the parents for sending in treats and moon 
cakes for all of the children to enjoy on this special day. We all really 
appreciate this generosity.  
 
School Procedures 
 
I would like to remind parents that it is important you accompany your child to the classroom 
each morning. Children should be in their classrooms ready to start the day by 8:30am. In the 
afternoons, all children should be picked up from their classroom between 3:30pm – 4:00pm.   
 
Please ensure that you sign your children in and out each day.  
 
School Uniforms  
 
Children wear their school uniforms each day.  The PE uniform is worn on Fridays and when 
the children go on an excursion.  
 

Important dates 
 
Please keep the following dates in mind: 

 Friday, 11 October 2019 – Term 1 Ends 

 Monday 21 October 2019 – Term 2 Begins 
 

Thank you for reading this month's newsletter. Please remember that if you have any 
questions or concerns throughout the coming year, I welcome you to contact me. I would be 
more than happy to speak with you. 
 

Kind Regards, 

 
Caitlin Robinson  
Head of Studies  
 
 

 
 
 
Kind Regards,  
Kelly Monos  
Head of Studies 
Kinderworld Ciputra 

http://www.kik.edu.vn/
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To celebrate Mid-Autumn Festival, Kinderworld Kindergarten organized an extremely special 

and impressive event for its students. For this event, the Nursery “Mushroom” students were 

dressed in their traditional costumes and paraded around the E4/E5 block. After returning to 

school, the students enjoyed a wonderful Lion Dance by a dance group and the Prep 

students. In addition, the students also participated in many different activities such as: photo 

booths, making Moon cakes, listening to the story about “Chú Cuội”, “Chị Hằng” and the 

Rabbit and finally, they had a small party with all of their friends. It was a very interesting and 

rewarding day for our students! 

Nursery  
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  K1 Integrated  

 

The Chipmunk class enjoyed the time they spent 

together this Mid-Autumn Festival. We had many 

activities to take part in such as making Moon 

cakes, decorating lanterns and a beautiful Full 

Moon. We were excited to dress up for the Moon 

Festival and took the lantern parade around E4 

and E5. We really enjoyed watching the Lion 

Dance with our friends at school. We have made 

many lovely memories together. 
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K1 International 

 

This month the Owl class went on an excursion to MY 

GYM. Our class joined in with the Chipmunk and 

Mushroom classes. We all had a great time. The 

students enjoyed many fun activities and games with 

the instructor, Mr. Harry. Our students learnt how to 

tumble, balance, and use their imagination. Mr. Harry 

used many different types of equipment to tell a story 

using TPR and getting the children to use their 

imaginations, as well as getting their bodies moving. We 

all had a real FUN day! 
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This month in the K2 International Fox class, we celebrated Mid-Autumn 

Festival. In the week leading up to the event, we learned about lanterns, 

moon cake, and the story behind the Mid-Autumn Festival. We made 

dragon masks, two types of lanterns from paper, plastic water bottles, and 

fish from toilet paper rolls. On the day of the Festival, our students dressed 

up in traditional Vietnamese costume. They brought in many moon cakes, 

fruits, and other food to share with each other. We had a parade around 

the school and watched the Lion Dance. Later, we made moon cakes and 

had a party. 

 

K2 International 
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K2 Integrated 

We celebrated the Moon Festival at school on the morning of 13 September. The 

Raccoon students were really excited preparing for this day by making lanterns, 

masks and practicing for their fashion shows… During this festival celebration, 

Raccoon children eagerly watched the Lion Dance and then took part in many fun 

activities: played with “Chu Cuoi” on the rooftop of our school, made some fruit 

displays, sang traditional songs, and ate traditional food. It was a very impressive 

and unforgettable Moon festival for the children! 
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The Prep Squirrels have had a fun filled September. The Mid-

Autumn Festival was a wonderful celebration and the prep 
boys especially loved being able to do the Lion Dance and 

show off their skills. We made moon cakes, lanterns and took 
a short trip over to SIS to have a look at their wonderful fruit 
displays. Another high light of this month would definitely be 

our excursion to My Gym. During this excursion, the Squirrels 
were able to run around, climb, jump, skip, and hop and learn 
some fun gymnastic techniques. We had a lovely experience 
there and at the same time developing our gross motor skills 

in a safe environment.  

 

Prep Integrated 

 


